
New  Bedford  Police
Department,  BCSO,  to  host
middle school supplies drive
“***SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE!***

Please consider donating middle-school supplies at this drive
hosted by ourselves, Child & Family Services, and the Bristol
County Sheriff’s office.

The drive will take place next Saturday, October 29th, from
10AM til noon. Officers will be on the scene to accept your
donations  which  will  be  provided  to  the  students  shortly
thereafter.

See you there!” -City of New Bedford Police Department.
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